
From:   (TAXUD) 
Sent: 22 February 2017 09:57 
To: '   
Cc:   (TAXUD);  @landewyck.com';  

 TAXUD UNIT C2 
Subject: RE: Public consultation - Excise duties applied to manufactured tobacco 
 
Dear Ms  
 
Thank you for your email. Unfortunately we are unable to take your contribution into account for the 
public consultation. This public consultation ended on 16 February 2017 and we are only able to accept 
complete contributions submitted electronically on EUsurvey, received by email or in writing before the 
closing date. 
 
Best regards, 
 

  
 

  
 
  

 
European Commission 
DG Taxation and Customs Union 
Unit C2 Indirect taxes 
(other than VAT) 
 

 
B-1049 Brussels/Belgium 

 
 

 
 

From: @stubbetobacco.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, February 21, 2017 1:06 PM 
To: TAXUD UNIT C2 
Cc:   (TAXUD);   ' @landewyck.com';   
Subject: Public consultation - Excise duties applied to manufactured tobacco 
 
Dear Sirs, dear Madam, 
 
Enclosed the filled-out document. 
 
Met vriendelijke groeten, Mit freundlichen Grüssen, Kind regards,  

  
Management & Sales Assistant 
 
Tabaksbedrijf Stubbe nv 
Plasstraat 6 

Ref. Ares(2017)957269 - 22/02/2017



8980 Zonnebeke 
 

@stubbetobacco.com 
New website : www.stubbetobacco.com 
 


	From: Fabienne Taveirne [mailto:xxxxxxxx.xxxxxxxx@xxxxxxxxxxxxx.xxx]   Sent: Tuesday, February 21, 2017 1:06 PM  To: TAXUD UNIT



